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American Gas Association

Robert J. Hall, PE

Director

Office of Railroad, Pipeline, and Hazardous Materials Investigations
National Transportation Safety Board

490 L'Enfant Plaza East, S.W.

Washington, DC 20594-0001

Dear Robert,

This is to confirm that the enclosed natural gas pipeline tees are being donated to the National
Transportation Safety Board at no cost. The tees come from several natural gas distribution companies
that recognize the importance of the NTSB’s work and the need to test materials that are no longer
available on the market. There are six tees, in total, being donated with an estimated value of $150.00.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.
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Christina Sames
Vice President, Operations & Engineering
American Gas Association
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